
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13/06/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: School Closure Update and Uniform Communication 

 

We want to extend our gratitude for your understanding and support while we dealt with the 

effects of the storm from last night. We're thrilled to share that the school will be open as usual for 

all year groups. We also want to thank our estates and cleaning team for their exceptional work in 

getting the school back to normal. 

 

As we prepare for the predicted warm weather, we'd like to remind learners that they're free to 

leave their blazers at home this week. However, please ensure that all required equipment, including 

their planner, is brought to school each morning. We'll evaluate this decision at the end of the week. 

 

Lastly, we kindly request that learners bring a water bottle as they'll be able to fill it up at any of our 

water stations. This will be available during both break and lunch times. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Mr S Dhami 

Principal 

 


